Copy of email received from Mr Ray Owen dated 18th June 2013

North York Moors National Park Authority The Old Vicarage Bondgate Helmsley York YO62 5BP

18th July 2013

(:

Dear Mrs Saunders

CAMPING PODS AT THE FALCON INN

With reference to our proposed planning application for a further 9 camping pods, making a total of 12.

I have spoken to the Chairman of Staintondale Parish Council, Mr Frank James. He fully supports the planning application and has no objection to a further 9 camping pods at The Falcon Inn.

Yours sincerely

R D Owen

NYMINDA MANAGAN